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Subj: Re: naturalization

Date: 11/21/2013 8:04:33 P.M. Eastern Standard Time
From: | ()yahoo.com

To: PaulTShane@aol.com

Dear Paul,

Sorry that I'm sending this e-mail just now but | had a very busy day today. The interview was successful, they are
recommending my application for approval.

They said that | should receive the final decision in about two weeks and the Oath Ceremony will be probably just in end
of January.

The interviewer lady was extremely nice. Everything went just perfect.

Thank you very much for all of your help!

If you need anything else from me please let me know.

Best Regards,
L)

On Thursday, November 21, 2013 11:11 AM, "PaulTShane@aol.com" <PaulTShane@aol.com> wrote:

Dear Glighw

Please let me know how your interview went today.
Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane

Immigration Attorney

Suite 350, One Gateway Center
300 Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-5802

Tel: (617) 965-1553

Fax: (617 965-9697

Web: www. PaulShane.com

Thursday, November 21, 2013 AOL: PaulTShane



